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approx 484 pages in the decade and a half since the publication of the second
edition of a user s guide to vacuum technology there have been many important
advances in the field including spinning rotor gauges dry mechanical pumps
magnetically levitated turbo pumps and ultraclean system designs these along
with improved cleaning and assembly techniques have made contamination free
manufacturing a reality designed to bridge the gap in both knowledge and
training between designers and end users of vacuum equipment the third
edition offers a practical perspective on today s vacuum technology with a
focus on the operation understanding and selection of equipment for
industrial processes used in semiconductor optics packaging and related
coating technologies a user s guide to vacuum technology third edition
provides a detailed treatment of this important field while emphasizing the
fundamentals and touching on significant topics not adequately covered
elsewhere the text avoids topics not relevant to the typical user the
refereed proceedings of the 10th international symposium on spatial and
temporal databases sstd 2007 held in boston ma usa in july 2007 the 26
revised full papers were thoroughly reviewed and selected from a total of 76
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submissions the papers are classified in the following categories each
corresponding to a conference session continuous monitoring indexing and
query processing mining aggregation and interpolation semantics and modeling
privacy uncertainty and approximation streaming data distributed systems and
spatial networks computational science is the scienti c discipline that aims
at the development and understanding of new computational methods and
techniques to model and simulate complex systems the area of application
includes natural systems such as biology envir mental and geo sciences
physics and chemistry and synthetic systems such as electronics and nancial
and economic systems the discipline is a bridge b ween classical computer
science logic complexity architecture algorithms mathematics and the use of
computers in the aforementioned areas the relevance for society stems from
the numerous challenges that exist in the various science and engineering
disciplines which can be tackled by advances made in this eld for instance
new models and methods to study environmental issues like the quality of air
water and soil and weather and climate predictions through simulations as
well as the simulation supported development of cars airplanes and medical
and transport systems etc paraphrasing r kenway r d kenway contemporary
physics 1994 there is an important message to scientists politicians and
industrialists in the future science the best industrial design and
manufacture the greatest medical progress and the most accurate environmental
monitoring and forecasting will be done by countries that most rapidly
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exploit the full potential ofcomputational science nowadays we have access to
high end computer architectures and a large range of computing environments
mainly as a consequence of the enormous s mulus from the various
international programs on advanced computing e g this book constitutes the
refereed proceedings of the 15th international symposium on spatial and
temporal databases sstd 2017 held in arlington va usa in august 2017 the 19
full papers presented together with 8 demo papers and 5 vision papers were
carefully reviewed and selected from 90 submissions the papers are organized
around the current research on concepts tools and techniques related to
spatial and temporal databases to deal with the flexible architectures and
evolving functionalities of complex modern systems the agent metaphor and
agent based computing are often the most appropriate software design approach
as a result a broad range of special purpose design processes has been
developed in the last several years to tackle the challenges of these
specific application domains in this context in early 2012 the ieee fipa
design process documentation template sc0097b was defined which facilitates
the representation of design processes and method fragments through the use
of standardized templates thus supporting the creation of easily sharable
repositories and facilitating the composition of new design processes
following this standardization approach this book gathers the documentations
of some of the best known agent oriented design processes after an
introductory section describing the goal of the book and the existing ieee
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fipa standard for design process documentation thirteen processes including
the widely known open up the de facto standard in object oriented software
engineering are documented by their original creators or other well known
scientists working in the field as a result this is the first work to adopt a
standard unified descriptive approach for documenting different processes
making it much easier to study the individual processes to rigorously compare
them and to apply them in industrial projects while there are a few books on
the market describing the individual agent oriented design processes none of
them presents all the processes let alone in the same format with this
handbook for the first time researchers as well as professional software
developers looking for an overview as well as for detailed and standardized
descriptions of design processes will find a comprehensive presentation of
the most important agent oriented design processes which will be an
invaluable resource when developing solutions in various application areas
this book constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 12th international
conference bigdata 2023 held as part of the services conference federation
scf 2023 honolulu hi usa during september 23 26 2023 the 14 full papers
presented together with 2 short papers were carefully reviewed and selected
from 27 submissions the conference focuses on research track and application
track after decades of liberalization of the telecommunications industry
around the world and technological convergence that allows for increasing
competition sector specific regulation of telecommunications has been on the
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decline as a result the telecommunications industry stands in the middle of a
debate that calls for either a total deregulation of access to broadband
infrastructures or a separation of infrastructure from service delivery this
book proposes new approaches to dealing with the current and future issues of
regulation of telecommunication markets on both a regional and a global scale
this volume represents a valuable compendium of ideas regarding global trends
in the telecommunications industry that focus on market and regulatory issues
and company strategies with an international cast of contributors regulation
and the evolution of the global telecommunications industry also provides
insight into topics including mobile internet development structural function
and separation global experiences with next generation networks technology
convergence and the role of regulation and the regulatory impact on the
balance between static and dynamic efficiencies the empirical evidence and
experiences presented here illustrate the diversity of thoughts and research
that characterize this important area of academic and business research thus
it will be a critical reference for scholars and students of regulatory
economics policy and finance and researchers and administrators of the
telecom industry deconvolution is a technique in signal or image processing
that is applied to recover information when it is employed it is usually
because instrumental effects of spreading and blurring have obscured that
information in 1996 deconvolution of images and spectra was published
academic press as a second edition of jansson s 1984 book deconvolution with
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applications in spectroscopy this landmark volume was first published to
provide both an overview of the field and practical methods and results the
present dover edition is a corrected reprinting of the second edition it
incorporates all the advantages of its predecessors by conveying a clear
understanding of the field while providing a selection of effective practical
techniques the authors assume only a working knowledge of calculus and
emphasize practical applications over topics of theoretical interest focusing
on areas that have been pivotal to the evolution of the most effective
methods this tutorial is essentially self contained readers will find it
practical and easy to understand this book constitutes the proceedings of the
35th international conference on advanced information systems engineering
caise 2023 which was held in zaragoza spain during june 12 16 2023 the 36
full papers included in these proceedings were selected from 161 submissions
they were organized in topical sections as follows cyber human and cyber
physical systems requirements engineering iot environmental applications
process mining event driven process mining ontology and knowledge
representation model driven approaches process monitoring conformance
compliance and workarounds data centric approaches privacy and security
explainable ai service related approaches the authors have consolidated their
research work in this volume titled soft computing for data mining
applications the monograph gives an insight into the research in the elds of
data mining in combination with soft computing methodologies in these days
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the data continues to grow ponentially much of the data is implicitly or
explicitly imprecise database discovery seeks to discover noteworthy
unrecognized associations between the data items in the existing database the
potential of discovery comes from the realization that alternate contexts may
reveal additional valuable information the rate at which the data is storedis
growing at a phenomenal rate asaresult
traditionaladhocmixturesofstatisticaltechniquesanddata managementtools are no
longer adequate for analyzing this vast collection of data
severaldomainswherelargevolumesofdataarestoredincentralizedor
distributeddatabasesincludesapplicationslikeinelectroniccommerce bio
formatics computer security intelligence intelligent learning database
systems nance marketing healthcare telecommunications andother elds e cient
tools and algorithms for knowledge discovery in large data sets have been
devised during the recent years these methods exploit the ca bility of
computers to search huge amounts of data in a fast and e ective manner
however the data to be analyzed is imprecise and a icted with certainty in
the case of heterogeneous data sources such as text and video the data might
moreover be ambiguous and partly con icting besides p terns and relationships
of interest are usually approximate thus in order to make the information
mining process more robust it requires tolerance toward imprecision
uncertainty and exceptions as online information grows dramatically search
engines such as google are playing a more and more important role in our
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lives critical to all search engines is the problem of designing an effective
retrieval model that can rank documents accurately for a given query this has
been a central research problem in information retrieval for several decades
in the past ten years a new generation of retrieval models often referred to
as statistical language models has been successfully applied to solve many
different information retrieval problems compared with the traditional models
such as the vector space model these new models have a more sound statistical
foundation and can leverage statistical estimation to optimize retrieval
parameters they can also be more easily adapted to model non traditional and
complex retrieval problems empirically they tend to achieve comparable or
better performance than a traditional model with less effort on parameter
tuning this book systematically reviews the large body of literature on
applying statistical language models to information retrieval with an
emphasis on the underlying principles empirically effective language models
and language models developed for non traditional retrieval tasks all the
relevant literature has been synthesized to make it easy for a reader to
digest the research progress achieved so far and see the frontier of research
in this area the book also offers practitioners an informative introduction
to a set of practically useful language models that can effectively solve a
variety of retrieval problems no prior knowledge about information retrieval
is required but some basic knowledge about probability and statistics would
be useful for fully digesting all the details table of contents introduction
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overview of information retrieval models simple query likelihood retrieval
model complex query likelihood model probabilistic distance retrieval model
language models for special retrieval tasks language models for latent topic
analysis conclusions environmental indices systems analysis approach examines
the theoretical development of environmental indices and their practical
application indicators can be powerful tools in guiding data and information
collection processes and careful development will lead to more focused and
cost effective global monitoring and observing systems at international level
the authorship is drawn from a group of internationally distinguished
scientists and researches who are actively working towards a comprehensive
set of tools and protocols such as simulation models fuzzy clustering
analysis and gis methodologies that will lead to the development of
meaningful environmental indices this book will be a vital reference work for
students teachers and researches together with policy makers planners and all
professional involved in development programs a users guide to vacuum
technology choose and understand the vacuum technology that fits your project
s needs with this indispensable guide vacuum technology is used to provide
process environments for other kinds of engineering technology making it an
unsung cornerstone of hundreds of projects incorporating analysis research
and development manufacturing and more since it is very often a secondary
technology users primarily interested in processes incorporating it will
frequently only encounter vacuum technology when purchasing or
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troubleshooting there is an urgent need for a guide to vacuum technology made
with these users in mind for decades a user s guide to vacuum technology has
met this need with a user focused introduction to vacuum technology as it is
incorporated into semiconductor optics solar sell and other engineering
processes with an emphasis on otherwise neglected subjects and on
accessibility to the secondary user of vacuum technology it balances
treatment of older systems that are still in use with a survey of the latest
cutting edge technologies the result promises to continue as the essential
guide to vacuum systems readers of the fourth edition of a user s guide to
vacuum technology will also find expanded treatment of gauges pumps materials
systems and best operating practices detailed discussion of cutting edge
topics like ultraclean vacuum and contamination control an authorial team
with decades of combined research and engineering experience a user s guide
to vacuum technology is essential for those entering emerging stem programs
engineering professionals and graduate students working with a huge range of
engineering technologies the refereed proceedings of the 9th international
symposium on spatial and temporal databases sstd 2005 held in angra dos reis
brazil in august 2005 the 24 revised full papers were thoroughly reviewed and
selected from a total of 77 submissions the book offers topical sections on
query optimization and simulation advanced query processing spatial temporal
data streams indexing schemes and structures novel applications and real
systems moving objects and mobile environments the present book is an outcome
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of the serc school on computational statistical physics held at the indian
institute of technology guwahati in december 2008 numerical experimentation
has played an extremely important role in statistical physics in recent years
lectures given at the school covered a large number of topics of current and
continuing interest based on lectures by active researchers in the field
bikas chakrabarti s chaplot deepak dhar sanjay kumar prabal maiti sanjay puri
purusattam ray sitangshu santra and subir sarkar the nine chapters comprising
the book deal with topics that range from the fundamentals of the field to
problems and questions that are at the very forefront of current research
this book aims to expose the graduate student to the basic as well as
advanced techniques in computational statistical physics following a general
introduction to statistical mechanics and critical phenomena the various
chapters cover monte carlo and molecular dynamics simulation methodology
along with a variety of applications these include the study of coarsening
phenomena and diffusion in zeolites p in addition graphical enumeration
techniques are covered in detail with applications to percolation and polymer
physics and methods for optimisation are also discussed beginning graduate
students and young researchers in the area of statistical physics will find
the book useful in addition this will also be a valuable general reference
for students and researchers in other areas of science and engineering high
resolution and robust signal processing describes key methodological and
theoretical advances achieved in this domain over the last twenty years
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placing emphasis on modern developments and recent research pursuits
applications grounded this sophisticated resource links theoretical
background with high resolution methods used in wireless communications brain
signal analysis and space time radar signal processing chapter extras include
theorem proofs derivations and computational shortcuts as well as open
problems numerical measurement and performance examples and simulation
results sixteen illustrious field leaders invest high resolution and robust
signal processing with in depth reviews of parametric high resolution
estimation and detection techniques robust array processing solutions for
adaptive beam forming and high resolution direction finding parafac
techniques for high resolution array processing and specific areas of
application high resolution nonparametric methods and implementation tactics
for spectral analysis multidimensional high resolution data models and
discussion of r d unitary esprit with colored noise multidimensional high
resolution parameter estimation techniques applicable to channel sounding
estimation procedures for high resolution space time radar signal processing
using 2 d or 1 d 1 d models and models and methods for eeg meg space time
dipole source estimation and sensory array design artificial intelligence is
no longer solely the preserve of computer scientists and researchers it is
now a part of all our lives and hardly a day goes by without discussion and
debate about the implications of its many applications in the mainstream
media this book presents the proceedings of ccia 2023 the 25th international
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conference of the catalan association for artificial intelligence held from
25 27 october 2023 in barcelona spain ccia serves as an annual forum
welcoming participants from around the globe the theme of the 2023 conference
was supportive ai the main goals of which are to strengthen collaboration
between research and industry by sharing the latest advances in artificial
intelligence and opening discussion about how ai can better support the
current needs of industry a total of 54 submissions were received for the
conference of which the 26 full papers 18 short papers and 6 abstracts
included here were selected after peer review the papers cover a wide range
of topics in artificial intelligence including machine learning deep learning
social media evaluation consensus building data science recommender systems
and decision support systems together with crucial applications of ai in
fields such as health education disaster response and the ethical impact of
ai on society the book also includes abstracts of the keynotes delivered by
professor aida kamišalić and dr lluis formiga providing a useful overview of
some of the latest developments in artificial intelligence the book will be
of interest to all those working in the field keynes always intended to write
footnotes to his masterwork the general theory which would take account of
the criticisms made of it and allow him to develop and refine his ideas
further however a number of factors combined to prevent him from doing so
before his death in 1946 a wide range of keynes scholars including james
tobin paul davidson and lord skidelsky have written here the footnotes that
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keynes never did to advantageously plan and design for the explosive near
future increase in the number of unmanned aerial vehicles uavs and their
demanding applications integration of uavs into cellular communication
systems has seen increasing interest this book provides a timely and
comprehensive overview of the recent research efforts and results of unmanned
aerial vehicles uavs integrated cellular network communications the aim of
the book is to provide a comprehensive coverage of the potential applications
networking architectures latest research findings and key enabling
technologies experimental measurement results as well as up to date industry
standardizations for uav communications in cellular systems including the
existing lte as well as the future 5g and beyond systems arist published
annually since 1966 is a landmark publication within the information science
community it surveys the landscape of information science and technology
providing an analytical authoritative and accessible overview of recent
trends and significant developments the range of topics varies considerably
reflecting the dynamism of the discipline and the diversity of theoretical
and applied perspectives while arist continues to cover key topics associated
with classical information science e g bibliometrics information retrieval
editor blaise cronin is selectively expanding its footprint in an effort to
connect information science more tightly with cognate academic and
professional communities this book constitutes the refereed proceedings of
the 21st conference of the canadian society for computational studies of
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intelligence canadian ai 2008 held in windsor canada in may 2008 the 30
revised full papers presented together with 5 revised short papers were
carefully reviewed and selected from 75 submissions the papers present
original high quality research in all areas of artificial intelligence and
apply historical ai techniques to modern problem domains as well as recent
techniques to historical problem settings 39 iain a stewart algebraic
properties for p selectivity 49 lanea hemaspaandra haraldhempel
arfstnickelsen parallelizability of some p complete geometric problems in the
erew pram 59 carla denise castanho wei chen koichi wada akihiro fujiwara
computationalbiology enhanced sequence reconstruction with dna microarray
application 64 samuel a heath franco p preparata non approximability of
weighted multiple sequence alignment unlike wired networks where transmitters
have no effect on receivers other than their own in wireless networks we are
limited by interference the traditional routing methods are not optimal any
more when it comes to a wireless medium the maximum data rate on each link
depends not only on the power in that link but also on the transmitted power
from adjacent links that is why the problem of power optimal routing needs to
be solved jointly with scheduling this suggests a cross layer design method
as opposed to traditional networking where the algorithm for each layer is
designed separately in coping with interference in wireless networks we
introduce several methods engaging different layers of network to mitigate
interference in a wireless network this book constitutes the refereed
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proceedings of the 18th international conference on information security isc
2015 held in trondheim norway in september 2015 the 30 revised full papers
presented were carefully reviewed and selected from 103 submissions the
papers cover a wide range of topics in the area of cryptography and
cryptanalysis and are organized in the following topical sections signatures
system and software security block ciphers protocols network and cloud
security encryption and fundamentals pufs and implementation security and key
generation biometrics and image security this book constitutes the
proceedings of the 34th european conference on ir research ecir 2012 held in
barcelona spain in april 2012 the 37 full papers 28 poster papers and 7
demonstrations presented in this volume were carefully reviewed and selected
from 167 submissions the contributions are organized in sections named query
representation blogs and online community search semi structured retrieval
evaluation applications retrieval models image and video retrieval text and
content classification categorisation clustering systems efficiency industry
track and posters this book constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 18th
australian joint conference on artificial intelligence ai 2005 held in sydney
australia in december 2005 the 77 revised full papers and 119 revised short
papers presented together with the abstracts of 3 keynote speeches were
carefully reviewed and selected from 535 submissions the papers are
catgorized in three broad sections namely ai foundations and technologies
computational intelligence and ai in specialized domains particular topics
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addressed by the papers are logic and reasoning machine learning game theory
robotic technology data mining neural networks fuzzy theory and algorithms
evolutionary computing intelligence decision making pattern recognition agent
technology and ai applications
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in the decade and a half since the publication of the second edition of a
user s guide to vacuum technology there have been many important advances in
the field including spinning rotor gauges dry mechanical pumps magnetically
levitated turbo pumps and ultraclean system designs these along with improved
cleaning and assembly techniques have made contamination free manufacturing a
reality designed to bridge the gap in both knowledge and training between
designers and end users of vacuum equipment the third edition offers a
practical perspective on today s vacuum technology with a focus on the
operation understanding and selection of equipment for industrial processes
used in semiconductor optics packaging and related coating technologies a



user s guide to vacuum technology third edition provides a detailed treatment
of this important field while emphasizing the fundamentals and touching on
significant topics not adequately covered elsewhere the text avoids topics
not relevant to the typical user

A User's Guide to Vacuum Technology
2003-07-04

the refereed proceedings of the 10th international symposium on spatial and
temporal databases sstd 2007 held in boston ma usa in july 2007 the 26
revised full papers were thoroughly reviewed and selected from a total of 76
submissions the papers are classified in the following categories each
corresponding to a conference session continuous monitoring indexing and
query processing mining aggregation and interpolation semantics and modeling
privacy uncertainty and approximation streaming data distributed systems and
spatial networks

Advances in Spatial and Temporal Databases
2007-06-29



computational science is the scienti c discipline that aims at the
development and understanding of new computational methods and techniques to
model and simulate complex systems the area of application includes natural
systems such as biology envir mental and geo sciences physics and chemistry
and synthetic systems such as electronics and nancial and economic systems
the discipline is a bridge b ween classical computer science logic complexity
architecture algorithms mathematics and the use of computers in the
aforementioned areas the relevance for society stems from the numerous
challenges that exist in the various science and engineering disciplines
which can be tackled by advances made in this eld for instance new models and
methods to study environmental issues like the quality of air water and soil
and weather and climate predictions through simulations as well as the
simulation supported development of cars airplanes and medical and transport
systems etc paraphrasing r kenway r d kenway contemporary physics 1994 there
is an important message to scientists politicians and industrialists in the
future science the best industrial design and manufacture the greatest
medical progress and the most accurate environmental monitoring and
forecasting will be done by countries that most rapidly exploit the full
potential ofcomputational science nowadays we have access to high end
computer architectures and a large range of computing environments mainly as
a consequence of the enormous s mulus from the various international programs
on advanced computing e g



Computational Science - ICCS 2002
2002-04-12

this book constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 15th international
symposium on spatial and temporal databases sstd 2017 held in arlington va
usa in august 2017 the 19 full papers presented together with 8 demo papers
and 5 vision papers were carefully reviewed and selected from 90 submissions
the papers are organized around the current research on concepts tools and
techniques related to spatial and temporal databases

Advances in Spatial and Temporal Databases
2017-08-07

to deal with the flexible architectures and evolving functionalities of
complex modern systems the agent metaphor and agent based computing are often
the most appropriate software design approach as a result a broad range of
special purpose design processes has been developed in the last several years
to tackle the challenges of these specific application domains in this
context in early 2012 the ieee fipa design process documentation template
sc0097b was defined which facilitates the representation of design processes



and method fragments through the use of standardized templates thus
supporting the creation of easily sharable repositories and facilitating the
composition of new design processes following this standardization approach
this book gathers the documentations of some of the best known agent oriented
design processes after an introductory section describing the goal of the
book and the existing ieee fipa standard for design process documentation
thirteen processes including the widely known open up the de facto standard
in object oriented software engineering are documented by their original
creators or other well known scientists working in the field as a result this
is the first work to adopt a standard unified descriptive approach for
documenting different processes making it much easier to study the individual
processes to rigorously compare them and to apply them in industrial projects
while there are a few books on the market describing the individual agent
oriented design processes none of them presents all the processes let alone
in the same format with this handbook for the first time researchers as well
as professional software developers looking for an overview as well as for
detailed and standardized descriptions of design processes will find a
comprehensive presentation of the most important agent oriented design
processes which will be an invaluable resource when developing solutions in
various application areas
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this book constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 12th international
conference bigdata 2023 held as part of the services conference federation
scf 2023 honolulu hi usa during september 23 26 2023 the 14 full papers
presented together with 2 short papers were carefully reviewed and selected
from 27 submissions the conference focuses on research track and application
track

Big Data – BigData 2023
2023-09-22

after decades of liberalization of the telecommunications industry around the
world and technological convergence that allows for increasing competition
sector specific regulation of telecommunications has been on the decline as a
result the telecommunications industry stands in the middle of a debate that
calls for either a total deregulation of access to broadband infrastructures
or a separation of infrastructure from service delivery this book proposes
new approaches to dealing with the current and future issues of regulation of



telecommunication markets on both a regional and a global scale this volume
represents a valuable compendium of ideas regarding global trends in the
telecommunications industry that focus on market and regulatory issues and
company strategies with an international cast of contributors regulation and
the evolution of the global telecommunications industry also provides insight
into topics including mobile internet development structural function and
separation global experiences with next generation networks technology
convergence and the role of regulation and the regulatory impact on the
balance between static and dynamic efficiencies the empirical evidence and
experiences presented here illustrate the diversity of thoughts and research
that characterize this important area of academic and business research thus
it will be a critical reference for scholars and students of regulatory
economics policy and finance and researchers and administrators of the
telecom industry

Scientia Iranica
2006

deconvolution is a technique in signal or image processing that is applied to
recover information when it is employed it is usually because instrumental
effects of spreading and blurring have obscured that information in 1996



deconvolution of images and spectra was published academic press as a second
edition of jansson s 1984 book deconvolution with applications in
spectroscopy this landmark volume was first published to provide both an
overview of the field and practical methods and results the present dover
edition is a corrected reprinting of the second edition it incorporates all
the advantages of its predecessors by conveying a clear understanding of the
field while providing a selection of effective practical techniques the
authors assume only a working knowledge of calculus and emphasize practical
applications over topics of theoretical interest focusing on areas that have
been pivotal to the evolution of the most effective methods this tutorial is
essentially self contained readers will find it practical and easy to
understand

Regulation and the Evolution of the Global
Telecommunications Industry
2010-01-01

this book constitutes the proceedings of the 35th international conference on
advanced information systems engineering caise 2023 which was held in
zaragoza spain during june 12 16 2023 the 36 full papers included in these



proceedings were selected from 161 submissions they were organized in topical
sections as follows cyber human and cyber physical systems requirements
engineering iot environmental applications process mining event driven
process mining ontology and knowledge representation model driven approaches
process monitoring conformance compliance and workarounds data centric
approaches privacy and security explainable ai service related approaches

Deconvolution of Images and Spectra
2014-05-05

the authors have consolidated their research work in this volume titled soft
computing for data mining applications the monograph gives an insight into
the research in the elds of data mining in combination with soft computing
methodologies in these days the data continues to grow ponentially much of
the data is implicitly or explicitly imprecise database discovery seeks to
discover noteworthy unrecognized associations between the data items in the
existing database the potential of discovery comes from the realization that
alternate contexts may reveal additional valuable information the rate at
which the data is storedis growing at a phenomenal rate asaresult
traditionaladhocmixturesofstatisticaltechniquesanddata managementtools are no
longer adequate for analyzing this vast collection of data



severaldomainswherelargevolumesofdataarestoredincentralizedor
distributeddatabasesincludesapplicationslikeinelectroniccommerce bio
formatics computer security intelligence intelligent learning database
systems nance marketing healthcare telecommunications andother elds e cient
tools and algorithms for knowledge discovery in large data sets have been
devised during the recent years these methods exploit the ca bility of
computers to search huge amounts of data in a fast and e ective manner
however the data to be analyzed is imprecise and a icted with certainty in
the case of heterogeneous data sources such as text and video the data might
moreover be ambiguous and partly con icting besides p terns and relationships
of interest are usually approximate thus in order to make the information
mining process more robust it requires tolerance toward imprecision
uncertainty and exceptions

HyperVentilate Users Manual
1993

as online information grows dramatically search engines such as google are
playing a more and more important role in our lives critical to all search
engines is the problem of designing an effective retrieval model that can
rank documents accurately for a given query this has been a central research



problem in information retrieval for several decades in the past ten years a
new generation of retrieval models often referred to as statistical language
models has been successfully applied to solve many different information
retrieval problems compared with the traditional models such as the vector
space model these new models have a more sound statistical foundation and can
leverage statistical estimation to optimize retrieval parameters they can
also be more easily adapted to model non traditional and complex retrieval
problems empirically they tend to achieve comparable or better performance
than a traditional model with less effort on parameter tuning this book
systematically reviews the large body of literature on applying statistical
language models to information retrieval with an emphasis on the underlying
principles empirically effective language models and language models
developed for non traditional retrieval tasks all the relevant literature has
been synthesized to make it easy for a reader to digest the research progress
achieved so far and see the frontier of research in this area the book also
offers practitioners an informative introduction to a set of practically
useful language models that can effectively solve a variety of retrieval
problems no prior knowledge about information retrieval is required but some
basic knowledge about probability and statistics would be useful for fully
digesting all the details table of contents introduction overview of
information retrieval models simple query likelihood retrieval model complex
query likelihood model probabilistic distance retrieval model language models



for special retrieval tasks language models for latent topic analysis
conclusions

Advanced Information Systems Engineering
2023-06-07

environmental indices systems analysis approach examines the theoretical
development of environmental indices and their practical application
indicators can be powerful tools in guiding data and information collection
processes and careful development will lead to more focused and cost
effective global monitoring and observing systems at international level the
authorship is drawn from a group of internationally distinguished scientists
and researches who are actively working towards a comprehensive set of tools
and protocols such as simulation models fuzzy clustering analysis and gis
methodologies that will lead to the development of meaningful environmental
indices this book will be a vital reference work for students teachers and
researches together with policy makers planners and all professional involved
in development programs
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a users guide to vacuum technology choose and understand the vacuum
technology that fits your project s needs with this indispensable guide
vacuum technology is used to provide process environments for other kinds of
engineering technology making it an unsung cornerstone of hundreds of
projects incorporating analysis research and development manufacturing and
more since it is very often a secondary technology users primarily interested
in processes incorporating it will frequently only encounter vacuum
technology when purchasing or troubleshooting there is an urgent need for a
guide to vacuum technology made with these users in mind for decades a user s
guide to vacuum technology has met this need with a user focused introduction
to vacuum technology as it is incorporated into semiconductor optics solar
sell and other engineering processes with an emphasis on otherwise neglected
subjects and on accessibility to the secondary user of vacuum technology it
balances treatment of older systems that are still in use with a survey of
the latest cutting edge technologies the result promises to continue as the
essential guide to vacuum systems readers of the fourth edition of a user s
guide to vacuum technology will also find expanded treatment of gauges pumps
materials systems and best operating practices detailed discussion of cutting



edge topics like ultraclean vacuum and contamination control an authorial
team with decades of combined research and engineering experience a user s
guide to vacuum technology is essential for those entering emerging stem
programs engineering professionals and graduate students working with a huge
range of engineering technologies

Statistical Language Models for Information
Retrieval
2009

the refereed proceedings of the 9th international symposium on spatial and
temporal databases sstd 2005 held in angra dos reis brazil in august 2005 the
24 revised full papers were thoroughly reviewed and selected from a total of
77 submissions the book offers topical sections on query optimization and
simulation advanced query processing spatial temporal data streams indexing
schemes and structures novel applications and real systems moving objects and
mobile environments



ENVIRONMENTAL INDICES : SYSTEMS ANALYSIS APPROACH -
Volume I
2000-09-19

the present book is an outcome of the serc school on computational
statistical physics held at the indian institute of technology guwahati in
december 2008 numerical experimentation has played an extremely important
role in statistical physics in recent years lectures given at the school
covered a large number of topics of current and continuing interest based on
lectures by active researchers in the field bikas chakrabarti s chaplot
deepak dhar sanjay kumar prabal maiti sanjay puri purusattam ray sitangshu
santra and subir sarkar the nine chapters comprising the book deal with
topics that range from the fundamentals of the field to problems and
questions that are at the very forefront of current research this book aims
to expose the graduate student to the basic as well as advanced techniques in
computational statistical physics following a general introduction to
statistical mechanics and critical phenomena the various chapters cover monte
carlo and molecular dynamics simulation methodology along with a variety of
applications these include the study of coarsening phenomena and diffusion in
zeolites p in addition graphical enumeration techniques are covered in detail



with applications to percolation and polymer physics and methods for
optimisation are also discussed beginning graduate students and young
researchers in the area of statistical physics will find the book useful in
addition this will also be a valuable general reference for students and
researchers in other areas of science and engineering

A Users Guide to Vacuum Technology
2023-10-31

high resolution and robust signal processing describes key methodological and
theoretical advances achieved in this domain over the last twenty years
placing emphasis on modern developments and recent research pursuits
applications grounded this sophisticated resource links theoretical
background with high resolution methods used in wireless communications brain
signal analysis and space time radar signal processing chapter extras include
theorem proofs derivations and computational shortcuts as well as open
problems numerical measurement and performance examples and simulation
results sixteen illustrious field leaders invest high resolution and robust
signal processing with in depth reviews of parametric high resolution
estimation and detection techniques robust array processing solutions for
adaptive beam forming and high resolution direction finding parafac



techniques for high resolution array processing and specific areas of
application high resolution nonparametric methods and implementation tactics
for spectral analysis multidimensional high resolution data models and
discussion of r d unitary esprit with colored noise multidimensional high
resolution parameter estimation techniques applicable to channel sounding
estimation procedures for high resolution space time radar signal processing
using 2 d or 1 d 1 d models and models and methods for eeg meg space time
dipole source estimation and sensory array design

Advances in Spatial and Temporal Databases
2005-07-27

artificial intelligence is no longer solely the preserve of computer
scientists and researchers it is now a part of all our lives and hardly a day
goes by without discussion and debate about the implications of its many
applications in the mainstream media this book presents the proceedings of
ccia 2023 the 25th international conference of the catalan association for
artificial intelligence held from 25 27 october 2023 in barcelona spain ccia
serves as an annual forum welcoming participants from around the globe the
theme of the 2023 conference was supportive ai the main goals of which are to
strengthen collaboration between research and industry by sharing the latest



advances in artificial intelligence and opening discussion about how ai can
better support the current needs of industry a total of 54 submissions were
received for the conference of which the 26 full papers 18 short papers and 6
abstracts included here were selected after peer review the papers cover a
wide range of topics in artificial intelligence including machine learning
deep learning social media evaluation consensus building data science
recommender systems and decision support systems together with crucial
applications of ai in fields such as health education disaster response and
the ethical impact of ai on society the book also includes abstracts of the
keynotes delivered by professor aida kamišalić and dr lluis formiga providing
a useful overview of some of the latest developments in artificial
intelligence the book will be of interest to all those working in the field

Computational statistical physics
2011-07-15

keynes always intended to write footnotes to his masterwork the general
theory which would take account of the criticisms made of it and allow him to
develop and refine his ideas further however a number of factors combined to
prevent him from doing so before his death in 1946 a wide range of keynes
scholars including james tobin paul davidson and lord skidelsky have written



here the footnotes that keynes never did

Conference Record
2002

to advantageously plan and design for the explosive near future increase in
the number of unmanned aerial vehicles uavs and their demanding applications
integration of uavs into cellular communication systems has seen increasing
interest this book provides a timely and comprehensive overview of the recent
research efforts and results of unmanned aerial vehicles uavs integrated
cellular network communications the aim of the book is to provide a
comprehensive coverage of the potential applications networking architectures
latest research findings and key enabling technologies experimental
measurement results as well as up to date industry standardizations for uav
communications in cellular systems including the existing lte as well as the
future 5g and beyond systems

High-Resolution and Robust Signal Processing
2017-12-19



arist published annually since 1966 is a landmark publication within the
information science community it surveys the landscape of information science
and technology providing an analytical authoritative and accessible overview
of recent trends and significant developments the range of topics varies
considerably reflecting the dynamism of the discipline and the diversity of
theoretical and applied perspectives while arist continues to cover key
topics associated with classical information science e g bibliometrics
information retrieval editor blaise cronin is selectively expanding its
footprint in an effort to connect information science more tightly with
cognate academic and professional communities

Artificial Intelligence Research and Development
2023-11-09

this book constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 21st conference of the
canadian society for computational studies of intelligence canadian ai 2008
held in windsor canada in may 2008 the 30 revised full papers presented
together with 5 revised short papers were carefully reviewed and selected
from 75 submissions the papers present original high quality research in all
areas of artificial intelligence and apply historical ai techniques to modern
problem domains as well as recent techniques to historical problem settings



The General Theory
2006-08-23

39 iain a stewart algebraic properties for p selectivity 49 lanea
hemaspaandra haraldhempel arfstnickelsen parallelizability of some p complete
geometric problems in the erew pram 59 carla denise castanho wei chen koichi
wada akihiro fujiwara computationalbiology enhanced sequence reconstruction
with dna microarray application 64 samuel a heath franco p preparata non
approximability of weighted multiple sequence alignment

UAV Communications for 5G and Beyond
2020-12-07

unlike wired networks where transmitters have no effect on receivers other
than their own in wireless networks we are limited by interference the
traditional routing methods are not optimal any more when it comes to a
wireless medium the maximum data rate on each link depends not only on the
power in that link but also on the transmitted power from adjacent links that
is why the problem of power optimal routing needs to be solved jointly with
scheduling this suggests a cross layer design method as opposed to



traditional networking where the algorithm for each layer is designed
separately in coping with interference in wireless networks we introduce
several methods engaging different layers of network to mitigate interference
in a wireless network

Annual Review of Information Science and Technology
2004

this book constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 18th international
conference on information security isc 2015 held in trondheim norway in
september 2015 the 30 revised full papers presented were carefully reviewed
and selected from 103 submissions the papers cover a wide range of topics in
the area of cryptography and cryptanalysis and are organized in the following
topical sections signatures system and software security block ciphers
protocols network and cloud security encryption and fundamentals pufs and
implementation security and key generation biometrics and image security

Information Storage and Retrieval
1968



this book constitutes the proceedings of the 34th european conference on ir
research ecir 2012 held in barcelona spain in april 2012 the 37 full papers
28 poster papers and 7 demonstrations presented in this volume were carefully
reviewed and selected from 167 submissions the contributions are organized in
sections named query representation blogs and online community search semi
structured retrieval evaluation applications retrieval models image and video
retrieval text and content classification categorisation clustering systems
efficiency industry track and posters

Advances in Artificial Intelligence
2008-05-13

this book constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 18th australian joint
conference on artificial intelligence ai 2005 held in sydney australia in
december 2005 the 77 revised full papers and 119 revised short papers
presented together with the abstracts of 3 keynote speeches were carefully
reviewed and selected from 535 submissions the papers are catgorized in three
broad sections namely ai foundations and technologies computational
intelligence and ai in specialized domains particular topics addressed by the
papers are logic and reasoning machine learning game theory robotic
technology data mining neural networks fuzzy theory and algorithms



evolutionary computing intelligence decision making pattern recognition agent
technology and ai applications

Mississippi River - Gulf Outlet (MRGO) New Lock and
Connecting Channels, Orleans Parish, St. Bernard
Parish
1996

Computing and Combinatorics
2001-08-03

Coping with Interference in Wireless Networks
2010-11-22



Information and Knowledge Management
1997

Information Security
2015-08-27

Advances in Information Retrieval
2012-03-27

Technical Paper Series
1968



Technical Paper - Florida Engineering and
Industrial Experiment Station
1969

Proceedings of the ... International Conference on
Information and Knowledge Management
2004

Proceedings of the ... Conference of the Hong Kong
Society for Transportation Studies
2004



International Forum on Information and
Documentation
1977

AI 2005: Advances in Artificial Intelligence
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